
RESOLUTION 

Date: 02-01-2012 

  

It’s been resolved herewith that all the complaints regarding the 

maintenance of support facilities like laboratory, library, computers and 

classroom furniture, lighting and other things of  Nehru memorial 

college must be written in the complaints book in the college office. The 

college should inform the maintenance department of K.V.G group of 

Institutions. In case of delay in attending to the complaint, the principal 

and the members of the faculty are to contact the below phone numbers 

directly. 

 

Ph No:   Theerthesh       7353754433 

  Mithun            7353754422 

 


